
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 233 (23-24) 

 

18th April, 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Territory-wide System Assessment (TSA) 2024 – Oral Assessments 

 

TSA is a low-stake assessment that provides not only objective data on territory-wide students’ 

Basic Competencies for the Government, but it also provides data for schools on their students’ overall 

performance in different learning dimensions so as to provide feedback on learning and teaching.  The 

oral assessments for Chinese Language and English Language at Secondary 3 (S3) in 2023/24 will be 

conducted on a sampling basis on 24 April 2024 (Wednesday) (with 26 April 2024 as the fallback date). 

The Student Sample Lists will only be given to all schools on the assessment day. Details of the oral 

assessments are as follows: 

  

Date: 24 April 2024 

Time:  8:45 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

Venue:  St. Louis School 

                         

S3 students who are selected will have to leave their classrooms for a period of about 30 minutes to 

attend the oral assessments. Selected students will have to bring along with them their student cards for 

identification. Kindly remind your son to attend school punctually and attempt the assessment seriously.  

For enquiries, please contact Mr. TAM Ka Lok Patrick at 2546 0117. Thanks for your attention. 

 

  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Dr. YICK Ho Kuen  

 Principal 


